
August 31, 2021

Dear Caring Hands Family,

It is with great pleasure that I can share that Caring Hands will reopen in 
September at School 28 and School 30. Our anticipated start date is September 13 with 
an October 4th start date for children who need bus transportation. We will continue to 
provide after school homework help and enrichment activities while following the COVID 
protocols mandated by the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), New 
York State Office of Children and Family Services (OCFS) and Yonkers Public Schools. 
Our weekly pricing this academic year will be $100 for full-time students and $80 for 
part-time students (3 days or less). If you are interested in enrolling your child, please 
contact me so that I can send you the registration materials.

I know that many of our lives have been impacted by COVID-19 so I am especially 
grateful to support your family once again this academic year. Please reach out to me if 
you have any questions or would like to register your child. I look forward to welcoming 
your family back to the Caring Hands community and hope to hear back from you soon. 

Warmest Regards,

Madeline Ramos
caringhandsofyonkers@yonkers.com
914-720-3283
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